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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

The Skaneateles Police Department arrested two subjects who were involved in larcenies from motor 
vehicles during the early morning hours on East Lake Street in the village of Skaneateles.  Charles C. 
Jones, age 19, Syracuse, and Menage Z. Green, age 18, Syracuse, were both charged with two counts of 
petit larceny.  The subjects were processed and released on Appearance Tickets.   
 
Additionally, the Skaneateles Police Department is investigating the theft of a motor vehicle on East Lake 
Street that was taken in the early morning hours.  Currently, there is no evidence that supports charging 
anyone with that crime and the investigation is continuing. 
 
Since September 26th there have been five vehicles stolen from the village and over 10 larcenies from cars.  
All the vehicles were unlocked, and keys or fobs were inside.   
 
The Skaneateles Police Department and their local law enforcement partners need the cooperation of the 
communities to help deter those engaged in criminal activity.  Remember to remove valuables and keys or 
fobs from vehicles and lock the doors.  Install security cameras and leave lights on to make your home less 
vulnerable.  Most importantly, call 911 when you see suspicious activity and let the police investigate.        
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